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The purpose of this attendance was to find out the necessities to extend the African Omnium Health Care 

Project to Mozambique, similar to what happened to Guinea-Bissau, finding out the adequate project for 

Mozambique, by HJ Mozambican Center, as part of supporting Lusophone Country Projectos, thus 

responding to the Founders request for Europe to Help Africa as well as the SDG 3 from the UN Goals. 

 

Within the scope of the support that WFWP Portugal has given to Portuguese-speaking African countries, 

in compliance with the Founder's Directive, and following the Education Project: "Teachers for Peace", a 

new project is envisaged, this time, for the health area, beginning with Mozambique. 

 

 
 

The negotiations began with the impetus and intermediation of WFWP Portugal in coordination with 

Ambassador for Peace Gizela Ribeiro, who here represents the Omnium Health Care Medical, the 

potential Spanish partner for this Project, similar to what happened in Guinea Bissau. 

 

Then the first online meeting between 3 Parts (Mozambique, Portugal and Spain) took place on July 31st 

by the impetus of WFWP Portugal, with the national President mediating the meeting. 

 

There the Mozambican part shows their very interest in the project, put some questions and let to know 

the need to have internal meeting, and later give an answer about what area of health would interest them 

first. 

 

Some photos that captured some of those moments may be found in the frost of the e-mail. 


